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In light of the County’s movement to the “Substantial” Red Tier / Tier 2, Humboldt Bay Fire is increasing 
precautions and adjusting operating procedures to further protect our personnel, patients, and 
community.  
 
Effective immediately, Humboldt Bay Fire stations are closed to members of the public. Please call 707-
441-4000 for any needed business, and continue to call 9-1-1 with emergencies requiring fire response 
and alert the dispatcher to any flu-like symptoms.  
 
In an abundance of caution, we will also be temporarily suspending all non-essential contact with the 
public including hybrid CPR classes, smoke detector installations, fire extinguisher training, and other 
public education. If you need accommodation, have licensing requirements, or have concerns, please call 
us to make (virtual) arrangements.  
 
Internal COVID precautions continue to protect our staff and our families.  
 
Questions or Concerns about COVID-19? Contact the County of Humboldt’s Joint Information Center 
(JIC) at 707-441-5000 or email covidinfo@co.humboldt.ca.us 
 
Humboldt Bay Fire, the City of Eureka, and the County of Humboldt will continue to evaluate the threat of 
COVID-19 to our community and provide updates as warranted. We remain committed to the safety of 
our community, and we will get through this together.  
 
#HumboldtTogether 
#HumCoCOVID 
#StayHomeStaySafeSaveLives 
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